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August 29, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am interested in reading COUP D'ETAT. The second item we 
have to disc4ss is the matter of the bill you have presented 
for expenses involved in a trip to Chicago. I am sure that 
I did not say to you that we would pay transportation to Chicago 
since it is not our practice to do this for any writers of 
magazine articles. We also do not reimburse writers for the 
time spent in discussing articles or books. 

I am sorry if you somehow received the impression that we pay 
expenses or fees, but we do not. 

Sincerely, 

ames Goode 
Articles Editor 

JG/lb 

PLAYBOY MAGAZINE • THE PLAYBOY BUILDING • 919 N. MICHIGAN AVE. • CHICAGO 60611 • MICHIGAN 2-1000 


